
Troy Township, Geauga County 
 

We are mainly following advice given to us. Trustee meetings are held once a month. They are kept very 
short and to the point.  

All zoning meetings are cancelled until further notice. There is nothing pending.  The zoning inspector is 
available by appointment only.  

The Troy Township Community House is closed.  

The Fire Department is staffed 9 hours a day.  We are watching their calls closely. If the calls increase 
due to the virus, we will consider increasing the hours.  

Len Barcikowski 
Troy Township Trustee 
lenbarcikoski@yahoo.com 

 
https://www.co.geauga.oh.us/Communities/Troy-Township 
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